
 JOB OPPORTUNITIES in CATHOLIC SCHOOLS & ORGANISATIONS 

Please see notice board in church entrance for info on all current positions. 

Mass Intentions for this weekend: 28 / 29 May 2022 

Sat 28 May Vigil Mass 6.00pm Intentions of Colin Jacobs 

Sun 29 May  

Family Mass 

8.30am 

10.30am 

Teresa Maloney 
 

People of the Parish 

Mon 30 May Feria  9.30am Trina Fernandes (Anniversary) 

Tues 31 The Visitation 

of Blessed 

Virgin Mary 

9.30am Michael & Mary Goldrick 
 

Weds 1 June St Justin 9.30am Reg Bratt 

 

Thurs 2 Feria 10.00am Holy Souls 

Fri 3 St Charles 
Lwanga & 
Companions 

10.00am Nicholas Lewis 

Sat 4 

June 

Feria 9.30am 56th Anniversary of Ordination of  
Fr Anthony 

Next Weekend: 4/5 June 2022 Sunday Masses – 
PENTECOST SUNDAY    (C) 

Sat 4 June Vigil Mass 6.00pm June Halpenny 

Sun 5 June  

Family Mass 

8.30am 

10.30am 

People of the Parish 

Wellbeing of Ignacio & Teresa 

Confessions on Request 

 
 

 

QR CODE 

 

Parishioners can use their smart phones to scan this QR code to 

make donations to any of our weekly collections and also the 

ongoing Ukraine Appeal. These donations can be gift-aided – 

just following the instructions on the screen. 

The QR code will take you to our parish Give A Little web 

donation page. 

 

CATHOLIC PARISH OF CHRIST THE KING 

 
Parish Priest: 

 
Fr Anthony Plummer 

 

 

Address: 9, Crescent Gardens, SW19 8AJ 

Telephone: 020 8946 2091 

Parish Office Email: wimbledonpark@rcaos.org.uk 

Fr. Anthony’s Email: anthonyplummer@rcaos.org.uk 

Website: www.christthekingparish.org.uk 

Parish Manager: Joanne Jacobs 

Parish Office Hours: Wed/Thu/Fri 10am – 3pm e.g. for Hall Bookings etc. 

Gift Aid Contact: Gillian O’Connell – 020 8874 5989  

Safeguarding: If you have any worries or concerns about Safeguarding 

please email either Celine Duckworth at 

wimbledonparksg1@safeguardrcaos.org.uk or Simon 

Cowdry at wimbledonparksg4@safeguardrcaos.org.uk or 

alternatively ring/text 07565 141 281. 

29th May 2022 

7th SUNDAY of EASTER C 

 

 
 
 

OUR CHURCH IS OPEN SEVEN DAYS A WEEK until 7.30pm 

 

He just wanted to 

Communicate  

GOOD NEWS 

to them! 
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GOOD NEWS. The bishops of England and Wales have said that Catholics 

should return to Mass from NEXT weekend Pentecost.  “the reasons which have 

prevented Catholics from attending Mass on Sundays and Holy Days of Obligation 

no longer apply”. Please pass this message to those who may not have heard it. 

MORE GOOD NEWS – Our Parish QR CODE, (on the back page), is now 

working and so is one Card Payment Machine at the back of the church.  Both can 

be used to make your contributions to First & Second Collections. 
 

SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND is for World Communications 

Day:  This collection supports the work of the Catholic Communications Network 

(CCN) the media office of the Bishops’ Conference of England and Wales.  The CCN 

offers professional channels of communication and provides support for the Bishops 

of England and Wales and the wider Church in promoting the Gospel through the 

media on current issues.  It also seeks to develop the public profile of the Church and 

its teaching, provides up to date news releases, features and podcasts and trains 

spokesmen and women. 

 

PICNIC TODAY 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

CTK DEPAUL UKRAINE APPEAL:  Continuing contributions to this appeal 

are vitally needed and received with gratitude.  As their Chair, Fr Vitaliy has said: 

“behind the aid is you”.  Their work within Ukraine is strongly valued – Depaul 

were the only aid agency present at the Ukrainian Embassy London’s recent 

“Brave Ukraine” event, attended by the Prime Minister.  Young CTK parishioner 

Ewan Day-Collins is currently in Bratislava, working as Depaul International’s 

Emergency Programme Manager (Ukraine); weekly updates on this are being 

displayed on the glass door at the entry to the church.  You can donate to the 

parish appeal via:  our Ukraine Candles Stand (cash); contactless machine at 

the back of the church; QR code on pillar at the back of church; or on Just 

Giving:  Depaul Ukraine Appeal  Christ the King Wimbledon Park  Please 

do Gift Aid your donations if eligible.  

 

NO PARKING IN CRESCENT GDNS NEXT SUNDAY 5 

JUNE! Please note that, due to the Cresidents’ Jubilee Street 

Party – entry by ticket only - there will be no parking allowed in 

Crescent Gardens on this date.  So please park elsewhere.  Thank 

you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CTK GIFT AID SCHEME:  If you are a UK taxpayer, Gift Aid is a wonderful 

way to make your offertory donation more valuable to your church. Also, you 

have the option of setting up a Standing Order which makes it even easier to 

make a regular contribution to the parish. Please download & complete the form 

which is available from our website - www.christthekingparish.org.uk. Or pick up 

the form from the Repository table at the Church entrance. Completed forms can 

be returned either by email to our parish office or put through the Presbytery door.  

For those not yet on the scheme please do consider joining up. 
 

A MASS TO CELEBRATE YOUR WEDDING ANNIVERSARY:  Are you 

celebrating your 1st, 10th, 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th or any later wedding anniversary this 

year?  Or did you last year?  If so, Archbishop John Wilson invites you to join 

him in celebrating a Mass for married couples at 3pm on Saturday 9 July at St 

George’s Cathedral.  Book in advance and by doing so you will then receive a 

personal written invitation from Archbishop John.  Children (and grandchildren) 

are welcome to accompany you to the Mass.  To book or for more details email 

mflsw@rcaos.org.uk 
 

POST 10.30AM TEA, COFFEE & CONVERSATION IN HALL: 
All are invited to come and have a cup of coffee/tea, biscuits and a chat. 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO SERVE THE DRINKS – Sign- 

up sheets are on the notice board in the hall kitchen. So please do sign up if 

you want this to continue – Thanks! 

MOTHERS’ PRAYERS: Join us every THURS at 7-7.30pm in the Church to 

pray for children/grandchildren. For info contact Marie on 07859 915 

588.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

NEW PARISHIONERS: Welcome. Please take a Parish Directory Leaflet 

(l. blue).  Please also complete Parish Registration & Gift Aid Form at church 

entrance & return to the Presbytery Letterbox at 9 Crescent Gdns SW19 8AJ. 

BAPTISMS: Please see Fr Anthony. Please see poster in lobby. Please DO NOT 

choose your godparents without consulting the priest. 

MARRIAGES: Please give at least six months’ notice.  

 

CTK SOCIAL MEDIA 

CTK FACEBOOK GROUP: Our CTK Facebook group has 164 members. 

It is a private, ‘closed’ group, so please do ask to join if you are on Facebook, 

‘Parishioners & Friends of Christ the King, Wimbledon Park’. It’s a great 

way to keep in touch with what is going on, particularly in these difficult times! 

Also Instagram - ctkwimbpark 

And, follow us on Twitter @CTKWimbPark 

 

Please join us for a picnic  
THIS Sunday 
anytime from 12 onwards  
in Wimbledon Park picnic 
area - Revelstoke Road 
entrance then turn left. 
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